STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTL JR.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

September 14, 2010
**REVISED (2) DATE OF AVAILABILITY**

To: Prospective Bidders that attended the pre-bid conference at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday,
July 22, 2010 in the Chief Engineer’s conference room at the Bridge Management

Project No. DO00038 (B-5214) Pitt County Replacement of Bridge No. 37
Project No. DO00043 (B-5220) Person County Replacement of Bridge No. 93
Project No. DO00045 (B-5223) Cabarrus County Replacement of Bridge No. 191
Project No. DO000053 (B-5229) Alexander County Replacement of Bridge No. 48
Project No. D0O00054 (B-5230) Lincoln County Replacement of Bridge No. 29

Dear Prospective Bidders:

Due to the ruling on H.B. Rowe goal setting case and the delay of the bid opening, the
Department has changed the date of availability for each of the above listed projects.

For all of the above listed projects, except Cabarrus Co. Bridge No. 191, the date of
availability for these contracts is the date the Contractor begins work but no later than
March 1, 2011.

For Cabarrus Co. Bridge No. 191, the date of availability for this contract is June 1, 2011.

The completion date will remain as it was indicated in each of the bid proposals.

Sincerely,

Zaki Wafa, PE
Purchase Order Contracts
Bridge Management Unit
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Cc. Mike Summers




